
From: Hammond, Abigail M
To: "hherring@ncoptometry.org"
Cc: admsec@ncoptometry.org; Ray, Amanda; Goodwin, Michele; exdir@ncoptometry.org; "Loper, Johnny"
Subject: Letter for extension of Periodic Review for North Carolina State Board of Examiners in Optometry
Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 3:45:00 PM
Attachments: 21 NCAC 42 - Existing Rules Review extension of time letter.pdf

Good afternoon Dr. Herring,
 
Please see the attached letter confirming the action taken by the Commission last Thursday.  This
matter will remain on the agenda for the September 2014 meeting, as 26 NCAC 05 .0211 reflects 21
NCAC 42 as being reviewed at that time.  However, this letter will be before the Commission as a
reminder of the extension.  There will be no need for anyone to attend the RRC September meeting
on behalf of the agency.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns over the next few months.  We
look forward to seeing the final report filed by February 15, 2015, and reviewed by the Commission
in March of 2015.
 
Sincerely,
Abby Hammond
 
 
Abigail M. Hammond
Counsel to the Rules Review Commission
Office of Administrative Hearings
Direct Dial: (919) 431-3076
 
 
Notice:  E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records
Law and may be disclosed to third parties by authorized State officials. 
 
 
 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission has been sent by a lawyer. It may contain information that is
confidential, privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If you
have received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content
and notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege,
including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.
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